
You are invited to a Project 
Information Event for our amended 
plans for Denmead Solar Farm. 

UPDATED DESIGN

The Solar Farm will still provide 
renewable electricity for 
distribution to the National 
Grid. The amended scheme will 
generate a significant amount 
of energy each year of the 
proposed 40-year operational 
life, while also providing 
significant CO2 savings 
compared to generation of 
electricity by non-renewable 
sources and deliver substantial 
biodiversity net gains. 

We have amended our plans for a Solar Farm on land at Denmead Farm, 
Edneys Lane, Denmead, Hampshire, PO7 6JL after reviewing the feedback we 
have received about our proposals from the Councils and during the public 
consultation process.

A large scale plan will be 
presented at the Public 
Information Event.



DATE AND TIME 

Thursday 27th 
July 2023  
2pm to 7pm

VENUE

Lovedean Village Hall, 
160 Lovedean Lane, 
Waterlooville, PO8 9SF

WE HAVE LISTENED 

Having listened the opinions of local residents 
at the public consultation event in September 
2021, reading the public consultation responses 
to the application and reviewing comments 
made by statutory consultees, we felt it was 
appropriate to amend our proposals further. As 
a result, we have made the following changes:

• Significant amendments to the proposed 
landscaping scheme across the Site, including 
the incorporation of additional hedgerows, 
scrub planting and woodland blocks. 
Reintroduction of historic hedgerows within 
the southern parcel.

• Removal of proposed solar panels and 
reduction in extent of the Proposed 
Development. Increasing the distance 
between the northern parcel of the Site 
and the Monarchs Way footpath/Broadway 
Lane. Removal of panels and all Proposed 
Development from the central and eastern 
extent of the central parcel.

• Removal of the Battery Storage Facility from 
the Proposed Development; and

• Increased offsets to all Public Rights of Way 
within and adjoining the Site together with 
the inclusion of a permissive path along the 
western boundary of the Site extending the 
Public Rights of Way network.

The Council will be 
formally consulting 
on the amended 
proposals later in the 
Summer. 

SEE THE REVISED 
APPLICATION

We would like to invite you to 
a Project Information Event 
where you will be able to 
discuss with the development 
team our amended 
proposals. 

CONTACT US 
To find out more about the amended plans, please visit the website  

https://ensoenergy.co.uk/projects/denmead-solar-farm 
email consultation@ensoenergy.co.uk or call 020 7499 2842


